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We are moving quickly into 3 rd term.  We have been fortunate that we have been in school 
learning even when Omicron is still going.  We did have a couple of weeks in January and 
February where students and staff were hit with the virus but we are all back in full attendance 
and full swing.  Teachers are working hard wrapping up some term 2 units and preparing for 
writing report cards.  Students have been enjoying playing outside especially in the snow and on 
the hill.   
 
We are now able to play outside in all areas and with other classes.  Stay tuned for more 
information on Covid restrictions being lifted after March Break. 

 
HATS OFF! 
To Mrs. Roos who has taken over for Mr. McPherson.  She has done an awesome job for Mr. M 
and she will be missed.  To all the ladies in the Learning Center who have been so flexible and 
helping out and covering when we are short staff.   
 
School News 
A  lot of cool learning and engagement going on in each classroom.   
The Pre-primaries are outside every day discovering and exploring their environment.   
Primary/1 Gray’s  have been doing a lot of wondering and questions around Snow and Ice and 
working on good open ended questions.  They are moving along the continuum beautifully in 
reading and writing. 
Grade 1/2 Caines class has been writing non-fiction books and researching their animals. 
Grade 2/3 Henneberry’s are working on partitioning large numbers in Math and making 
inferences in their reading.  They too are working on some cool Non-Fiction books using 
technology. 
Grade 3/4 MacIsaac’s class are doing some research on Owls and examining Owl Pellets 
Grade 4/5 Mr. McPherson’s have created a theme park using research and the technology 
program CanVA 



Health Initiative 
Tips for Healthy Living 
Food:  Good old cheese and crackers with a side of fruit makes a great healthy snack 
Drink:  Water fact: Helps to move nutrients and oxygen to every cell in our body 
Movement: Sledding, Ice Skating and Snow Shoeing are some fun things to do when we have the 
snow. 
 
PTA  
There will not be a spring fair this year as we know it with our families and community,  but there 
will be a full day of Spring Fair Fun for the students in the school.  Stay Tuned 
 
Lunch program: 
Thank you to all the ladies and men who have been coming in to help with the hot lunch.  The 
food has been delicious and nutritious.  Thank you Nancy Ewing, Amy Gilkie and Lori Gray for 
doing all the scheduling and getting all the ingredients we need for our lunches weekly.  Please 
remember to send in your paper copies so we can keep track of the meals we are sending out 
and no one gets forgotten. 
 
Fun Week  March 7th to 11th . To add a little fun to the end of term one we thought we would 
have a fun week with the students.   
 
Tuesday the 8th 
Twin Tuesday or Dress as your favorite person (sports player, author, dancer, whatever) 
 
Wednesday 9  
Love your Hair Day. Make your hair silly, colorful, or just plain fun 
 
Thursday 10th  
Rainbow Day Dress in your Rainbow Colors 
 
Friday 11th  
PJ or comfy clothes day.  You are welcome to bring your stuffy too. 
 
 
 


